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Hello UAF! Welcome to your monthly Staff Council update!  
 

Safety Minute  
This is a very high stress time for many of us at UAF. Take 
care of yourselves and look out for others!  
 
Chancellor’s Rem arks 
Planning Initiatives : Strategic Enrollment is our  approach 
to enrollment  at UAF. It  includes entire all of our  
campuses in their entirety to  engage with  students from 
high school all the way  through their  UAF experience.  

Budget: Legislators are confident  that  we will  not end at 
Governor Dunleavy’ s proposed budgetary number. The 
Board is endorsing UAF in Juneau to maintain  the 
university  budget at its current  level.  
 
Accreditation at UAF  
UAF is preparing for a site visit 
September 23rd – 25th, 2019 by 



 

Staff Council’s Next Meeting:  Tuesday, April 9 , 2019 �>���������� AM – Noon 

UAA’s accreditation does not affect UAF programs. 
Further, because programmatic accreditation is program 
specific, one school or college’s loss of accreditation 
holds no bearing on the accreditation of another school 
or college within UAF. This is the same at UAA and UAS. 
As a part of our strategic enrollment processes, it is 
important for all of us to ensure that future students 
fully understand accreditation at UA.  
 
To read more about accreditation at UAF, please see our 


